
 
HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 
 
 
MEETING DATE: March 12,  2007  
 
SUBJECT:  Edneyville Park – Architectural Services   
 
ATTACHMENTS: Proposal from Calloway, Johnson, Moore and West 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST:   
 
Staff has advertised for architectural services, interviewed and is recommending 
Calloway, Johnson, Moore and West (CJMW) for the architectural services for the 
Edneyville Park Project.   Mr. Fred Pittillo with the Edneyville Park Community Club 
participated in the interviews and concurs with staff’s recommendation.  A proposal has 
been negotiated with CJMW in Asheville for this project.  CJMW is partnering with Land 
Design, also in Asheville, to provide the site master plan and civil engineering/landscape 
plans for the project.  Project budget has been set at $1,000,000 including 
architect/engineering fee of $100,000.   
 
Land Design has had extensive experience in park planning and project design.  CJMW 
has provided architectural services for several park multi-use centers.  The combination 
of these two firms makes up a good team approach for the Edneyville Park Project. A 
copy of the proposal from CJMW is attached. 
 
The scope of the work by these firms includes the following: 
 
Development of a Site Master Plan 
Cost Estimates for each Phase of Master Plan 
For Phase I Construction 

Schematic Designs 
Construction Bid Documents 
Bidding  
Construction Administration 

 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
Staff is recommending that Calloway, Johnson, Moore and West be approved for 
architectural services for the Edneyville Park Project, and that staff be authorized to 
prepare and execute contracts for architectural services.   
 
SUGGESTED MOTION: 
 
I move the firm of Calloway, Johnson, Moore and West be approved for architectural 
services for the Edneyville Park Project, and that staff be authorized to prepare and 
execute contracts for architectural services.   
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